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At the EM Hydrogen Summit in Loughborough on 8 November, Richard Grice gave a 
presentation on The Regional Strategy for Achieving Net Zero which included projections for 
demand and production of hydrogen upto 2050. 
 

He did state that the study on which these projections were based could be made available, 
including the assumptions underlying the projections. This does not yet seem to have been 
circulated to participants. 
 

Can you please let us have a copy of the study. Please consider this as a request under the 
Environmental Information Regulations. 
 

 

The information requested is exempt under Regulation 12(4)(d) of the EIR (Material in the 
course of completion, unfinished documents, and incomplete data). 
 

The study you referenced was completed by Cadent, it is still in final production and will be 
made available on the East Midlands Hydrogen website in the new year. A link will be sent to 
all conference attendees once it is available. 
 

I hope this satisfies your request. 

If you are dissatisfied with this decision, you may write to request an internal review.  The internal review 
will be carried out by someone who did not make the original decision, and they will re-assess how the 
Department handled the original request.    

If you wish to request an internal review, please write or send an email to the Information Governance 
Team within two months of the date of this letter, at the following address: 

Information Governance Team 
East Midlands Combined County Authority 
North Enterprise Gateway  
Saltergate 
Chesterfield 
S40 1UT 
e-mail: FOI@eastmidsdevo.org.uk 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

mailto:FOI@eastmidsdevo.org.uk
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If you remain dissatisfied after an internal review decision, you have the right to appeal to the Information 
Commissioner’s Office.  You can find further details on how to do this via Information Commissioner’s 
Office website: FOI and EIR complaints | ICO. 

Regards 

Information Governance Team 

East Midlands Combined County Authority 

https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/foi-and-eir-complaints/foi-and-eir-complaints/

